Dear Mr. Gammond,

I have recently become aware that there is a proposed modification to The Site Allocations and Policies Local Plan in relation to the former Lea Castle Hospital site. I understand that the modification is to introduce C3 planning use (dwelling houses etc) into the already defined mix of uses for the redevelopment of the site. I would like to confirm that I am in favour of introducing C3 into the mix as I believe it will bring forward the redevelopment of the site and stop the decay which we currently see.

Regards, Sean Randle Cookley Kidderminster